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Rector 

South Kazakhstan medical academy 

Rysbekov M.M. 

Dear Myrzabek Myrzashevich! 

The Independent Agency for Quality Assurance in Education (IQAA) 

congratulates you on the appointment of rector. 

The Agency wishes you productive outcomes on this responsible position, 

hopes on prolongation of our cooperation in the field of quality assurance in higher 

medical education. 

The Independent Agency for Quality Assurance in Education (IQAA) informs 

that according to the meeting of the Accreditation Council held on March 31, 2018, 

there was a decision made in relation to the academy headed by you:  

Accredit following educational programs with the term until 2021 (to the first 

graduation) with annual visit of experts for the assessment of the activities: 

6R110300-Cardiology, including children 

6R114400-Obstetrics and gynaecology, including childrem 

6R111300-Infection diseases, including children 

6R112700-General surgery 

Annex: proposed areas of improvements are on 3 pages. 

Sholpan Kalanova  

President of Independent Agency for Quality  

Assurance in Education (IQAA), Professor, Dr.Sc. 


